

Please note: the following information is TEMPORARY and subject to update!!

Dear residents, businesses, and community stakeholders:

Public safety is paramount to Honey Brook Township, and we are taking every precaution to manage the growing concerns related to the COVID-19 virus as well as how to protect both you and our staff from any potential Community Spread. It is important that we follow the recommendations of both the Chester County Health Department and Centers for Disease Control for cleaning and social distancing tips. Equally important, we should all try to remain calm and supportive during this time.

As a cautionary plan, the Township Administration Office will be closed to walk-in traffic until March 31, 2020. All committee, commission, and Board meetings are canceled effective Tuesday, March 17, 2020 until Tuesday, March 31, 2020. In addition, scheduling for future Township hours and meetings will be reviewed and monitored day-by-day.

Please take note of the following:

- Emergency Services Dial 9-1-1
- For information about COVID-19, please visit: https://www.chesco.org/4376/Coronavirus-COVID-19
- Please call 610-273-3970 with any Township questions. Leave a message and staff will return calls as soon as possible
- E-mail any Township questions to *info@honeybrooktwp.com*
- All permit applications and other forms, with the exception of Stormwater Facility applications, are online at *www.honeybrooktwp.com*
- Submit permit applications or permit payments (checks made payable to "Honey Brook Township") either in the drop box in the Administration Office Parking lot or by mail at P.O. Box 1281, Honey Brook, PA 19344
- Please contact Technicon at 610-286-1622, extension 100, for:
 - Stormwater-related questions, or
 - Scheduling of inspections
- Any tax billing questions may be directed to:
 - For school real estate tax: 610-286-8632
 - For County or Township real estate tax: 610-344-6370
 - For Earned Income Tax (a.k.a. EIT): Keystone Collections Group, 610-269-4402

Steve Landes, Township Manager

Honey Brook Township | 500 Suplee Road | Honey Brook, PA 19344 Phone: 610.273.3970 | fax 610.273.3909 | manager@honeybrooktwp.org